
Hanna, Mark A. May 11, 1898 

Carbon. James J. Hill to Mark Hanna. 

Has just returned from Europe. States 
that continental Europe is practically 
united in its sympathy for Spain. England 
is more friendly toward the United States, 
but is being careful not to appear too 
prejudiced in favor of the United States. 
The Secretary of War's actions toward 
General Merritt are creating much feeling. 
Hopes that the matter willhe settled fairly. 
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